Subject: RE: Sign District

From: "TRIFILETTI, LISA" <LTRIFILETTI@lawa.org>

Date: 04/27/2015 04:02 PM

To: "Laurie Hughes" < lhughes@gatewaytola.org>, "Geoff Maleman" < gmaleman@aol.com>

That is ok.

From: Laurie Hughes [mailto:lhughes@gatewaytola.org]
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 4:02 PM

To: Geoff Maleman; TRIFILETTI, LISA

Subject: Sign District

Lisa / Geoff,

In all likelihood I will be the only person from GW at the meeting tomorrow. Grant can no longer go and Charles Bassett is having second thoughts largely due to concern about being on record about reducing signage.

Much as I tried to explain that this signage referenced signage $\!\!\!/$ billboards on LAWA land, his company is concerned that it may come back to bite them as they develop new property and add sigage.

Perhaps this could be worded better to specify on LAWA land.

Protect adjacent communities from potential adverse impacts of new signage by avoiding visual clutter, including visual impacts of excessive number of signs, excessive sign size, sign illumination, and sign motion/animation.

Laurie Hughes

Executive Director

Gateway to L.A.

6151 W. Century Blvd., #121

Los Angeles, CA 90045

www.gatewaytola.org

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A www.gatewaytola.org _&d=AwMFAg&c=_EZyq3jpMgV82C-qqw4SRw&r=XuYwx08THdzZPbsek6Mzlapf1mUVtgWu2q $\verb|i6rs3_Fn4\&m=mWbJujvSWC91xys9vmatuOudzy6BWI1zMZQatUMkhx0\&s=uDH33Qc4CxFbpb||$ 6AZGUvLJo4fIjvzcOc0a6R_KvcmbY&e=>

(310) 216-7328 Office

(310) 418-2661 Mobile

Gateway to L.A. logo (purple A) small